
Notice of Motion – Economic and Infrastructure Services Committee on 7 February 

2023 

 

Levelling Up Fund 

 

 

Committee regrets the UK Government’s decision to allocate £0 of its £2.1 billion Levelling 
Up Fund Round 2 to Moray. 

 

Committee commends the work of Council officers in submitting a strong  and ambitious bid 

for funding that would have stimulated the regeneration of the Elgin town centre and created 

jobs in the area. 

 

Committee instructs the Chair of Economic Development and Infrastructure Services to write 

to the Secretary of State for Levelling Up to express its dismay at the decision to not allocate 

any funding to Moray and to ask that it be reversed. 

 

 

Proposer: Cllr Graham Leadbitter 

Seconder: Cllr John Stuart 


